ANNUAL MEETING                ~Minutes~                        June 3, 2018

Fellowship called to order by Chairman Ken Hood, 9:15 a.m.

Ken thanked all for attending and for the support he’s received during his term.  The fellowship bestowed on him their own “thanks” in form of the gift of an engraved pen and basket of quotes to sustain him through future endeavors.

Ken also passed along a gift for Brian Rude in honor of his dedicated service and caring attention to BHUU, to wife Valerie for deliverance with our thanks.

Order of Business:

I.   2018-2019 BUDGET

Pat Shifferd reported on the current budget and presented the proposed / projections for the coming year, and opened for questions.   She suggested that any funds remaining after the close of August be used to pay down the mortgage, which currently stands @ $11,900.

Shifferd moved that the budget as presented be approved;  seconded by Waldo Ash.   Linda Thompson suggested a donation of $100 be made to Mid-America.  After some discussion, V. Rude moved to table until further research and formal action could be taken;   motion seconded / no objections.   Shifferd offered to look into the matter and report back.   
The original motion to approve the Budget for 2018-2019 was then approved unanimously.   Barisonzi commended Shifferd for the clarity of the budget report and her dedication as Treasurer.
II.  RELIGIOUS EDUCATION POLICY

Chairman Hood reported on the Education Committee’s suggestion that our  Fellowship consider a policy recommendation be added to the By-laws that there always be two members in charge when children are present for programs.  After brief discussion, this was offered in formal Motion by Rick Wilhelm, duly seconded and approved unanimously.

III.  ELECTION OF OFFICERS

Linda Thompson presented the slate of officers for the coming 2018-2019 term, as forwarded by the Nominations Committee:

            Chairwoman:  Nadine Wetzel-Curtis

            Vice Chair:   Linda Thompson
            Treasurer:   Pat Shifferd

            Board Members:   Valerie Rude, Judy Barisonzi, 

                                Linda Thompson, Jude Genereaux

Thompson called for other nominations from the floor.  None were offered.

She then offered the above slate acceptance as a Motion.   Mark Van Etten moved that the same be approved by unanimous consent.  All voted to yes.   
Hood called for additional business?   There being none, the meeting was adjourned at 9:45, concluding with our closing words and fellowship circle.   

~ Submitted by Jude Genereaux
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